
THE WORLD BANKlIFCIM.I.G.A. 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

DATE: February 3, 2012· I' I 

TO: Meg Taylor, Compliance Advisor/ombU~ah, tCAVP 
I. i i 

I/ ~ 
FROM: ~ (Bernard Sheahan, Director, CN2DR ~_>.. ?~ l 

EXTENSION: (202) 473-6787 	 / 
j 

SUBJECT: 	 CAO Ombudsman Assessment Reports: Complaints regarding Bujagali Energy in 
Uganda (IFC Project #24408) 

IFC management wishes to acknowledge the receipt of the two assessment reports for the 
complaints regarding the Bujagali Energy project in Uganda, dated Decemeber 2011. We 
welcome the decision of the complainants, Bujagali Energy Limited (the Project sponsor), and 
Salini Costruttori (the Project EPC Contractor) to work towards a solution through a dispute 
resolution process. We wish to thank the CAO's office for their efforts in this direction. We 
hope that the process will reach a successful conclusion. 

IFC staff will continue to work with the CAO's office to support this process and will be 
available should the parties wish IFC to participate in the dispute resolution process. 

cc: 	 Messrs.!Mmes. R. Kaldany, V. Gouarne, W. Bulmer, R. Mahidhara, B. Heysch de la 
Borde, M. Landy, B. Rahill, S. Bailey, R. English, B. Castuera, R. O. 
Egobi, C. Algandona, S. Ba, N. Flanders and J. Pavry. 




